 	PUBLIC NOTICE	
ALL Virginia Career Works Centers in Hampton Roads are CLOSED to the public to ensure social distancing considering the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) situation.

This closure is in effect until further notice.


Please utilize the telephone and internet for virtual services.
[bookmark: _GoBack]757-629-4702 – Virginia Career Works - Norfolk
 www.vcwhamptonroads.org — HR Workforce Council
 www.vawc.virginia.gov —  Virginia Workforce Connection
 www.vec.virginia.gov —Virginia Employment Commission
 www.hrvetswork.org  – Hampton Roads Veterans Center 

Continue to check our website and social media for updates
Twitter - @hrworkforcecoun 
Instagram - @hamptonroadsworkforcecouncil
Facebook - @hamptonroadsworkforcecouncil

Thank you for your patience and understanding!
